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SAVE THE DATE!
2024 OPPA & Columbia Chapter
March Joint Virtual Workshop
Wednesday, March 20, 2024
Columbia Chapter of NIGP and OPPA have teamed up to celebrate “March is Procurement Month” to bring our members a FREE virtual half-day workshop. This year our theme is: 
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We are excited to have Bill Davidson, NIGP-PPP, CPPO present: 
RFP Development and RFP Evaluation


Stay Tuned for Registration!
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